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New order for Volkswagen Group

We have received a new order as part of our cooperation with Volkswagen Group on the
VW plant project in Salzgitter, Germany.

The task entrusted to us involves the installation of chilled water for the test stands (Test Center),
which will be located in the existing H1 hall at the group's factory in Salzgitter, Germany. This is
the next stage in the transformation of the VW factory into a research and manufacturing center

for battery cells for electric cars, in which we are pleased to participate.

The work will begin in September of this year and is expected to be completed by mid-2025.

“We started working with Volkswagen Group on this investment in 2019. The extension of the
contract with an additional order is the best proof of our high level of service and customer
satisfaction. I am pleased that our professionalism and competence are appreciated by one of the
leading players in the automotive industry. I would like to thank the entire team involved in this
project,” says Robert Protynski, CEO of Electra M&E Poland.

Once again, thank you to the Volkswagen Group for your trust!
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